
 

 

 
 

 

 
TO: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
FROM: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator 
 
MEETING DATE: March 13, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Report PACAC12-009  
 Lily Lake Functional Planning Study Presentation 
 
 

PURPOSE 

A report to inform Committee that Brad Appleby of the City’s Planning Division will 
attend the March 13, 2012 PACAC meeting to provide an update on the Lily Lake 
Functional Planning Study currently underway. 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC12-009 dated March 13, 2012, of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator as follows:  
 
That the presentation by Brad Appleby of the City’s Planning Division be received for 
information. 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications resulting from the approval of the 
recommendation of Report PACAC12-009.   
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BACKGROUND 

A presentation will be made by Brad Appleby regarding the Lily Lake Functional 
Planning Study now underway. The development of these lands could have a profound 
effect on the natural and cultural heritage landscape of the Jackson Creek basin.  
 
Under the Ontario heritage Act, Council can designate areas as cultural heritage 
landscapes and protect land from development that would adversely impact the 
attributes of the cultural landscape. This process is being used to good effect in Ontario 
to protect view sheds like those experienced from the Jackson Park trail. The 
presentation from the Planning Division will provide a good background from which the 
PACAC may begin a discussion about the possibilities of cultural landscape 
designation. 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 

 
 
 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Phone-  705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free- 855-738-3755 
Fax- 705-748-8824  
E-Mail- ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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